The Marquette FELOS leadership development program is now accepting applications for Cohort VI which will take place during the 2023-24 academic year. 

The FELOS program has been designed to introduce faculty to the complexities, challenges, and joys of leadership with a specific emphasis on academic leadership at a Catholic and Jesuit university. The program is geared toward individuals who are either new to campus leadership or aspire toward a more formal leadership role in the next few years. 

The program curriculum is built around four levels of leadership (1) Personal Mastery, (2) Relational Acuity, (3) Team Building, and (4) Systems Thinking. Through the program, participants will gain greater insight into their personal leadership characteristics, increase their understanding of the Marquette University structure and how various areas interact, prepare for the many challenges facing leaders in higher education today, increase their ability to successfully take on a campus leadership role, and reflect on Ignatian principles of leadership within a university environment. 

These outcomes will emerge through a series of readings, videos, speakers, diagnostic instruments, group exercises and discussions, and journaling opportunities. Participants will find these activities, individually and collectively, to be thoughtful, challenging, insightful, and transformational. 

The FELOS Program includes eight (8) sessions (September 2023 through April 2024). All sessions will be held on Fridays, and except in the case of an emergency, applicants are expected to be present for all sessions. 

Fall Term 2023						Spring Term 2024
September 1						January 19	
September 22						February 9	
October 13						March 1
November 10						April 5
				 
Individuals meeting the following criteria will be considered for participation:

· Be a full-time faculty member at Marquette University.
(Assistant professors on the tenure track are discouraged from applying)

· Have a demonstrated interest in leadership.

· Be available to participate in all sessions and a willingness to complete work as assigned. 

To be considered for the 2023-24 cohort, interested individuals should complete and submit an application (link below), along with supporting materials, including a supervisor’s letter of recommendation and a curriculum vitae by 4:30pm on Friday, October 28, 2022. Qualified applicants will be invited to interview and subsequently notified of their status prior to the end of the calendar year. For more information, please contact Dr. Gary Meyer, Senior Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs, at gary.meyer@marquette.edu.

APPLY FOR THE FELOS PROGRAM


